
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Broome, Darryldbroome@aging.sc.gov

Date: 9/19/2017 8:01:50 AM
Subject: Re: Invite and Briefing Opportunity

​He's in Summerville that day after he opens the webinar.


From: Broome, Darryl 
Sent: Monday, September 18, 2017 5:33 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: Invite and Briefing Opportunity 
 
FYI
Darryl Broome
Agency Director
Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervias St. Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 734-9910 Direct, (803) 734-9886 Fax
dbroome@aging.sc.gov
From: Sanderson, JR [mailto:jeffrey.sanderson@scdr.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2017 3:56 PM
 
To: Broome, Darryl
 
Subject: Invite and Briefing Opportunity
 
Sir,
 
  As we near our 500th repaired or replaced home from the 2015 Severe Storm and begin the process of repairing and 
replacing homes for the 2016 Hurricane Matthew recovery effort, we will hold a small celebration here at the 
Recovery Operations Center at 636 Rosewood Avenue in Columbia on Monday, 2nd of October at noon. You are 
invited.
 
  Additionally, if the Lieutenant Governor is interested in seeing our operation and receiving a briefing on Housing 
Recovery operations please let me know and we will set it up.
 
Regards,
 
JR
 
 
 
JR Sanderson
Program Management Director
South Carolina Disaster Recovery Office
Department of Commerce
803-331-2940
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